
MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

GRIFFITHS STREET, BALGOWLAH 2093 
       Tel: 9948 2257, 9948 1959    Email: manlywest-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Textbooks and Stationery  
Year 3 2023  

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

Textbooks for Manly West Year 3 2023 will be available to purchase through our local Humphreys store, 
located near our school in Balgowlah Rd, Balgowlah, from the 9th of January.  

All stationery items will also be available through our local Humphreys store in Balgowlah Road. Please 
bring these items in a small pencil case and ensure that all items are clearly labelled. At the end of each 
term, we will send the pencil case home so items can be replenished throughout the year.  

Year 3 Equipment List 

1 box of HB pencils 

4 glue sticks 

2 white erasers 

1 pencil sharpener 

coloured pencils – 24 pack (no larger please) Please label individual pencils. 

Scissors 

30cm plastic ruler with cm and mm 

4 highlighters- pink, yellow, green, blue 

6 whiteboard markers 

1 red ballpoint pen, 1 green ballpoint pen and 1 purple ballpoint pen 

1 black fine felt tip artline pen 0.4 

2 black Fine Point Permanent Marker Sharpies 

A small pack of textas (12 pack) Please label individual textas. 

 

Other items:  

• Dictionary –preferably The Australian Pocket Oxford Dictionary and Thesaurus (not Junior Edition please) 

• A3 Display Book (Art Folder) 

• 3x A4 document wallets with button 

• Head set with volume control (no ear buds) 

• 2 boxes of tissues 

• Wet wipes or paper towel 

 
Mr Grant Turner         Mrs Julie Organ 
Year 3 Assistant Principal (Rel)       Principal  
 
  



 
    

MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

GRIFFITHS STREET, BALGOWLAH 2093 
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14th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

If you are purchasing clothing for the return to school, could you please assist us in buying the correct 
school uniform, especially regarding socks and shoes.  

 

SUMMER UNIFORM  

Girls:  

• Yellow/white checked dress OR navy-blue culottes and blue short sleeved polo shirt with school logo  

• White ankle socks (not anklet style)  

• Black shoes  

 

Boys  

• Short sleeved blue polo with school logo and grey shorts  

• Grey ankle socks  

• Black shoes  

 

 

SPORTS UNIFORM -GIRLS AND BOYS  

• Gold sleeved blue polo shirt with school logo  

• Microfibre royal blue sport shorts (unisex) with gold logo  

• White ankle socks  

• Black or white running shoes  

 

ALL students must wear the royal blue school hat.  

 

 

Kind regards  

Mrs Wendy Mwanga        Mrs Julie Organ  
Deputy Principal        Principal 


